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Freedom of Information request reference number: 6553.1 

Date of response: 09/06/2022 

Request: 

Has there been any research into any increase in fire occurrences or fire damage costs due 
to companies and businesses now leaving doors and windows open due to COVID-19 
guidelines which goes against most fire prevention logic? If so, what has the research 
highlighted? 

Response: 

Our Fire safety team have confirmed we do not have any research. Therefore we do not hold the 
information that you have requested. 

We have dealt with your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. For more information 
about this process please see the guidance we publish about making a request on our website: 
https://www.london-fire.gov.uk/about-us/transparency/request-information-from-us/ 
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